
Bodkin, a treasure
by the bay

Office 410-437-0464   
Health Room 410-437-1418

Dear Bodkin families, 

When I think about February I think about kindness. Our students sure have done

many acts of kindness and have acted in so many ways. Our annual service trip to Our

Lady of Chesapeake was a huge success. Thank you to everyone who donated to the

cause. Because of your generosity, we were able to help feed many in need in our

community. Our students also learned a valuable lesson and saw the positive impact of

volunteering. A group of 5th graders decided to send Valentine craft projects to a local

hospital and our whole school united to send positive messages to Leukemia patients at

University of Maryland Medical Center. Some of our teachers' families and students'

families have had this experience and the kindness was appreciated. Mo Gaba Day we

added even more kindness as we celebrated him. Did you see the tree of hearts in the

main hallway? Stop and jot what makes Bodkin special. Share some love to Mrs. Elsis

this month as it is Counselor Appreciation next week. Let’s shower her with kindness! 

February marks the start of our third marking period. It is hard to believe that we are

halfway through our school year. There is so much to celebrate. Our chorus, band,

strings, and dance teams had so much fun entertaining their audiences. We are so

proud of all of them and thank families for their support. How about those mothers and

sons bowling?! Thanks, PTA, for organizing this event to create times that moms and

their boys can compete in a game of bowling. How about those daughters; do not worry

their special day is March 24.

Whew… that is a lot, and we still have so much more to look forward to. Mrs. Corey will

be arranging our Kids Heart Challenge for grades 3 through 5, so be on the lookout for

more information regarding this fun February event. Parent/Teacher conferences will

be held on March 2nd and 3rd. Teachers will be scheduling conferences in the very near

future. Do not hesitate to reach out to your child’s teacher if you want a conference.

Report cards go home Friday so be sure to check your email. 

Please have your child do 30 minutes a week in reading and math i-ready. This program

is differentiated for your child. We are doing diagnostics now; I can’t wait to see our

students' growth. The data show it works! And I really don’t want Lake Shore to beat us.

I don’t like pie, especially in the face. LOL

As always, stay connected and keep kindness and love in your heart in February and

beyond. Remember February is Black History Month; ask your children some facts that

they have learned.

Mrs. Bonnie Myers, Principal

F E B R U A R Y  

2 0 2 3

NEXT MONTH

Office Hours
7:15am-3:15pm

Follow us on Twitter @BodkinAACPS

3/2-Two Hour Late
Arrival &
Parent/Teacher
Conferences

3/3-Two Hour Early
Dismissal & 
Parent/Teacher
Conferences

3/14-PTA Meeting

3/24-Daddy
Daughter Dance 

3/29, 3/30, 3/31-
Two Hour Early
Dismissal

3/31-Grandparents
Day

Location: Main Hallway

February Lunch Menu

https://twitter.com/BodkinAACPS
https://aacpsschools.org/nutrition/feb2023/



 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 


Dance 
M & Th 2:45-4:00
24 Math Club
M 2:45-3:45

 5                        6                        7                        8                        9                        10                      11              2 Hour Early 
Dismissal

  12                     13                       14                     15                      16                      17                      18

FEBRUARYFEBRUARYFEBRUARY
      Sunday              Monday            Tuesday         Wednesday        Thursday              Friday             Saturday

  1                        2                        3                        4                              

  19                      20                      21                      22                      23                      24                      25          

  26                      27                      28                     

Fitness 
Thursday

PTA Meeting
7pm @ Bodkin

2 HOUR EARLY
DISMISSAL

Report Cards
emailed home

Unity Day
Wear orange

Schools Closed 

Club Pictures 
& Gr. 5

Panoramic

Valentine's Day

Presidents Day

<--------------------------------School  Counselor  Week-------------------------------------->

Gr. 2&3 Dance
Recital 7pm @

CHS

Gr. 4&5 Dance
Recital 7pm @

CHS

Math Mindset
Week 6

Math Mindset
Week 7

Math Mindset
Week 8

Math Mindset
Week 9

National Wear 
Red Day for 

Heart Awareness

Smiley Grams

Smiley Grams

Seaperch Club
M 2:30-4:00
Mad About Math
Th 2:30-3:45

Clubs

<--------------------------------Kids Heart Challenge Week------------------------------------->

Send Mrs. Elsis
a love note this

week

Gr. 2&3 Dance
Gala 7pm @

CHS

Kids Heart
Challenge

Donations due

CBMS 6th
Grade Parent

Info Night
5:30pm



RemindersRemindersReminders
FEBRUARY DATES TO REMEMBER

2/8 Two Hour Early Dismissal

2/20 Schools Closed for Presidents Day




AACPS 

Calendar

 link

LEGOS

We are collecting any used Legos that your children no longer play with. We will also be

collecting shoeboxes.  We are excited to have Legos inspire us in our writing. Thanks for

sending these in to our reading team. 

DID YOU KNOW?

In an effort to be mindful about wellness, we have Fitness Thursday the first Thursday of each

month. We do something fun with the students (ask them about it) and wear our fitness

clothes. Every week on Wednesday, it is Waste Free Wednesday. On Wednesdays, we

encourage students to bring a lunch without trash and use reusable containers. Students can

also wear green. Bodkin has been a Green School since 2007. This program provides students

with educational opportunities that empower them to make changes to reduce environmental

impact, practice environmental stewardship, encourage sustainability, increase awareness of

how our relationship with the environment ultimately impacts public health and society and

fosters environmental literacy.







SACC AT BODKIN

With school hours now 8:00am-2:25pm, we wanted to let parents know about the School Aged

Childcare (SACC) that is run by Anne Arundel County Recreation & Parks that is available at

Bodkin (limited spots). The AM program operates from 7:00am until the start of the school

day, and the PM program operates from the end of the school day until 6:00pm every day that

school is open for students. An AM and PM snack are included in your monthly fee. Children

must be at least 5 years old (not available for PreK students) by the first day of school to

attend the elementary school programs.  Registration information for the 2023-2024 school

year will be available soon. For questions, please contact Recreation & Parks at 410-222-7856

or sacc@aacounty.org. 

VOLUNTEERING

To be eligible to volunteer for a club, to help in a classroom, to make copies, or to help at an

event, you must have a current background check through AACPS. Background checks expire

every 2 years. Being fingerprinted is required if you will be working one on one with students

or for specific field trips (Arlington Echo or Drownproofing), but this does not expire. Please

make sure your background check is up to date before volunteering. To find out the status of

your background check, email Mrs. Burns in the office at jmburns1@aacps.org or call the

school office. To complete a background check, click on Apply for Background Check at the

bottom of this link.

https://www.aacps.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=32784&dataid=90717&FileName=Approved+2223+School.pdf
https://www.aacps.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=32784&dataid=90717&FileName=Approved+2223+School.pdf
https://www.aacps.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=32784&dataid=90717&FileName=Approved+2223+School.pdf
https://www.aacps.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=32784&dataid=90717&FileName=Approved+2223+School.pdf
https://www.aacps.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=32784&dataid=90717&FileName=Approved+2223+School.pdf
mailto:sacc@aacounty.org
https://www.aacps.org/Page/1869


JANUARY
Highlights

Thanks to Ms. Moran (pictured with Mrs. Elsis) of Our Lady of the Chesapeake for inviting us

to participate in sandwich making for the Winter Relief once again.  Also, we want to give a

big thank you to Mrs. Elsis for coordinating the participation of volunteers from Pre-K to

Grade 5! Kindness in action is the generosity of Bodkin families for donating foods, care by our

student volunteers in making sandwiches for the homeless, and teamwork of primary and

intermediate student volunteers to put the lunches together.



We had so many wonderful concerts this past month! Our chorus, band, and strings

students joined the other local elementary schools to sing and play in the Chesapeake

Feeder concerts.  

Over the Thanksgiving break, Bodkin

conserved the most energy in the county. We

turned off electronics, lights, etc. We were

presented with the Energy Conservation

Award and earned money for our school. We

are a Green School and know the

importance of using our resources wisely.

Our dance teams put on a

spectacular performance.

If you didn't get to see

them, they have more

performances coming this

month. Grades 2 & 3 will

perform Feb. 15 and Feb.

17 at CHS at 7pm. Grades

4 & 5 will perform Feb. 16

at CHS at 7pm.



What's Going On?
MATH MINDSET

Round two of Math Mindset starts in February. For those of you who are new to the

program, it is an extra-curricular math program available to all Bodkin students in

Kindergarten-5th Grade. Students have a full week to complete each worksheet.

Participation is entirely voluntary. The problems are meant to be challenging, but not

overwhelming. Family members are encouraged to participate/help in the solving.

Feel free to contact Mrs. Zeruto if you have any questions at

clwieland935@gmail.com. Students who have completed all 10 weeks will be able to

have an ice cream party to celebrate.

Week 6-Feb. 3                              Week 7-Feb. 10                                

Week 8-Feb. 17                             Week 9-Feb. 24                                 

Week 10-Mar. 3

I-READY CHALLENGE

We have been challenged by our neighbors on the peninsula! Lake Shore Elementary has

challenged Bodkin Elementary in amount of time we spend on our i-Ready program. In the

latest report, both schools had 85% of students who only spent 0-9 minutes weekly on the i-

Ready program. The goal is to have each student spend at least 30 minutes weekly on both

i-Ready Reading and i-Ready Math. We need your help in winning this challenge! Students

will be able to spend some time on i-Ready during the school day. However, they may not

reach the 30 minutes that is expected in a week. Why is it important to get students on i-

Ready? Students take a diagnostic assessment on the i-Ready program at least twice a year in

both math and reading. It is shown that children who spend more time on i-Ready lessons

often do better on the diagnostic. The i-Ready program challenges students on skill specific

problems geared toward each student. The data on the Diagnostic assessment is used as an

indicator for Gifted and Talented. It gives students practice on a device. Mostly all

assessments are now given on a device electronically. At the end of February, we will

compare schools to see who has the biggest increase in minutes! We hope Bodkin students do

at least 30 minutes of i-ready in reading and math every week so Mrs. Myers can pie Lake

Shore's principal, Mr. McCalpin! Let’s have some fun, increase our learning, and beat Lake

Shore!






SMILEY GRAMS:
Our Smiley Gram flier will be sent out each week and we are excited to get started on
orders. Make sure to send your order form by Wednesday for Friday delivery. We
have three Friday delivery dates: 1/27, 2/3, and 2/10! See the attached flier to order.
Parents NEW to Smiley Grams, this is one of the biggest fundraisers of the year for
the 5th Grade Promotion Committee. Students frequently 'gift' Smiley Grams to
other students. Parents, siblings, grandparents, etc. can also send their own students
Smiley Gram surprises. We are still looking for a handful of volunteers to help with
our SMILEY GRAMS! We are in need of volunteers of ALL GRADES. There are 3
different weeks to choose from. Volunteers will be processing orders, labeling items,
and sorting orders. We will be meeting in the media center at Bodkin on Thursday
evenings for fulfillment, for Friday delivery. Any questions please contact: Libby
Robidoux at Bodkinpta.grade5committee@gmail.com.Sign up here to help! 

Grandparents Day



This year Grandparents
day will be on Friday,

March 31. More
information will be

coming.





SAVE THE DATE

5th Grade Promotion



Our 5th Grade
Promotion will be on the
LAST DAY OF SCHOOL.
AACPS has not released
the date yet. Stay tuned!

CBMS Incoming 6th
Grade Parent

Information Night



Thursday, Feb. 23 @
5:30pm CBMS cafeteria




mailto:Bodkinpta.grade5committee@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0c4ca9ae2ca6f49-2023?fbclid=IwAR02a7a1VxRI4G0W9WkogG2YN5gxOffr_qlEjkS85J4r_QW_7f62tp0J90E#/




Donations due 2/22

FROM THE HEALTH ROOM

AACPS requires that a physical examination be submitted to the school within the first 6

months of the school year for new students.  We are quickly approaching that mark and

reminder letters are being sent out.  You may receive a letter stating that your student's file is

missing a physical examination or a blood lead testing form.  The most recent review of files

was January 24th and any file missing those documents will receive a notification.  This does

not mean that your student will be excluded from school, but please provide the documentation

as soon as possible.

• Physical Examination

-A well visit to your student's pediatrician will be accepted as long as it is dated within the past

year

-Any notes from a physician's office should closely mirror the AACPS form. A copy of this

form can be accessed here 

 

• Blood Lead Testing

-Any student in Pre-K, Kindergarten, or 1st grade is required to have blood lead testing. This

does not have to be a recent test - a test from any point in their life will be accepted. If you

have any questions or concerns upon receiving the notification, please contact the school

nurse at nurse2082@aacps.org.

During PE, our students will be learning about heart health in

the month of February and grades 3-5 will have the opportunity

to raise funds to protect all hearts – especially other kids!

Through fun activities we’ll discover ways to take care of our

hearts and brains while practicing kindness, gratitude and

learning ways to de-stress. Plus, we have the chance to earn PE

equipment for our school!

Bodk
in

Has

Heart
The Kids Heart Challenge fundraiser (also known as Jump Rope for

Heart) started years ago and we have traditionally raised the most

amount in our county. Last year we raised over $18,000, which is

absolutely amazing. I'm sure with our students' efforts we can do this

again.

You can also scan this QR

code to sign up as well 

We are getting ready to kick off our fundraiser during the first week of

February in PE class.  All students in grades 3-5 will be learning more about

this during class. Get a head start and go online to register to take a Challenge

to Move More or Be Kind. Once you Register you get a FREE torch wristband.

We want to have the best year ever and get lots of students registered online!

We can do it!!!

Click here to find our school: http://www2.heart.org/goto/bodkin  

https://www.aacps.org/cms/lib/MD02215556/Centricity/Domain/1437/Physical%20Packet.pdf
mailto:nurse2082@aacps.org
http://www2.heart.org/goto/bodkin


KINDERGARTEN & PRE-K FOUR 

Registration is for incoming kindergarten students who will be five years old by September 1,

2023.  The Registration Portal opens for Kindergarten in April (date TBD).  Required documents

for registration are, birth certificate, immunization records, and two proofs of residency.  

 Please call Bodkin with questions or if you need assistance.  Stay tuned for information

regarding a Kindergarten Orientation.

Pre-K Four applications will be starting in May (date TBD). Those students will need to be four

years old by September 1, 2023. For more information, please visit the AACPS Early Childhood

site.

OFFICE NEWSOFFICE NEWS
OUT-OF-AREA TRANSFERS

Out-of-Area requests should be submitted to Mrs. Myers between March 1 and May 1. After

May 1, they must be sent directly to Central Office with a valid reason for being late. An out-of-

area transfer is a request for a student residing in Anne Arundel County to attend a school

within the county other than the assigned boundary school (often referred to as a student's

home school). If a child already attends Bodkin as an out-of-area approved student, the

application must be completed and submitted each school year. The continuation of a previous

year's out-of-area is not automatic, and the application must be submitted to the school during

the out-of-area application window. Please visit https://www.aacps.org/outofarea for more

information.

Find some time to reflect on your child’s report card. (Feb. 3) 

Each day remind your child to give, do, and be their best! 

Be sure to put the PTA Meeting on your calendar. (Feb. 15) 

Reading every night will support your child’s school success. 

United we stand as we celebrate diversity & integrity at Bodkin! (Feb. 8)

A month to promote kindness and love, Happy Valentine’s Day (Feb. 14)! 

Remember to send absence notes when your child is absent. 

Your voice matters! Any questions, ideas, or concerns please share.

https://www.aacps.org/Page/1115
https://www.aacps.org/outofarea


Congratulations to the following AACPS schools for the month of December!!

1st Place     Bodkin Elementary School     1836.0 lbs.   $100 Bonus     Total Check $283.60

2nd Place    Belvedere Elementary School   1,812.0 lbs.     $50 Bonus       Total Check $231.20

3rd Place    Odenton Elementary School     1,427.0 lbs.    $25 Bonus        Total Check $167.70




Bodkin Elementary, in partnership with Atlantic Marinas, will be making boat shrinkwrap

recycling  available to boat owners in our community. This service is made possible by Marine

Trades Association of Maryland, who is once again partnering with the Maryland Clean

Marina Program and Chesapeake Materials. The cost for each recycling bag is just $15. Each

bag will hold up to 40 pounds of clean shrinkwrap (about a 34 ft. boat). Critical to the

successful recycling of boat shrinkwrap is keeping it pure and clean. All straps, zippers, doors

and vents must be removed for the wrap to be accepted. Because this service is only available to

marinas, Atlantic Marina cannot accept bags from individual boat owners. Volunteers from

Bodkin Elementary will schedule dates and times for pick up of empty bags and drop off of full

recycling bags (dates/times TBD). All bags will then be transported to the marina for recycling.

Please join us this year in being part of the solution to our plastic pollution. To sign up for a

recycling bag click here. Information on payment options will be provided separately.

CLOTHING TO CASH

In December, Bodkin Elementary School collected 1,836 lbs. of clothing

and shoes in our Clothing to Cash bin.  That means our school received

$283.60 from your donations!  We were the first place winners!! Thank

you for your donations!

The donation bin is located to the left of the school (when looking at the

school) near the track. It's an easy stop when leaving the parking lot. 

Can we collect the most in February?

 

Green School

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSczdEiItK2p4Tm_sScKVyAWLeDYdkAdJxApi73ADHdZSBjUEQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


PTAPTA    NewsNews



Next PTA Meeting is Wednesday, 

February 15th, 2023 at 7:00pm

@ Bodkin Elementary

            




PTA WEBSITE  - www.bodkinpta.weebly.com  

FACEBOOK – facebook/BODKIN ELEMENTARY PTA 

UPCOMING EVENTS
3/24-Daddy Daughter Dance
4/28-Fun Run
5/6-Environmental Fair




DADDY DAUGHTER DANCE
Join us for the Daddy Daughter Dance on
Friday, March 24, 2023. This year's theme
is Enchanted Forest. Tickets are $40 per
couple, $10 per additional daughter (PTA
members get a $15 discount). Tickets can
be purchased via Cheddar Up link below.
An email has already been sent to all
current PTA members with the discount
code. If you did not receive an email with
your discount code, please email Leah
McCullough at
Bodkinptapresident@gmail.com.
Purchase tickets here. Questions
regarding the Daddy Daughter Dance can
be sent to Libby Robidoux at
flutterbye555@hotmail.com. 

WE WANT YOU! 
The PTA is looking for our next President
and Vice President II. If you are interested
in either of these positions please email
Leah McCullough at
BodkinPTAPresident@gmail.com. Voting
for these positions will be held at our May
2023 PTA meeting. 




YEARBOOK ORDERS
2022-2023 yearbooks are on sale NOW! 

www.buytheyearbook.com
School ID: 710566

2022-23 Basic Yearbook: $21
Hard Cover up-grade: +$5.25

Cover Personalization: +$6.30
1/8 Page Student Ad: +$12.00

Shout-Out Message: +$5.25



Deadline to order is FRIDAY, MARCH 31!
Do you have photos from ANY Bodkin
events that you would like to share for the
yearbook?? You can upload them to the
event photo album on the Bodkin PTA
Facebook page or email them to
bodkinyearbook@gmail.com. Any
questions, contact Lindsey Aburn via
email: bodkinyearbook@gmail.com

http://www.bodkinpta.weebly.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/174598099331452/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/174598099331452/permalink/4198758400248715
mailto:Bodkinptapresident@gmail.com
https://daddy-daughter-dance-15278.cheddarup.com/
mailto:flutterbye555@hotmail.com
mailto:BodkinPTAPresident@gmail.com
http://www.buytheyearbook.com/
mailto:bodkinyearbook@gmail.com
mailto:bodkinyearbook@gmail.com


Codes too! Contact Jenna Burns at
Bodkinboxtops@gmail.com.




PTA MEMBERSHIPS 
If you haven’t had a chance to sign up for
the PTA it’s not too late. Visit the Cheddar
Up Store to become a member and help
support all of the fun events! 
https://bodkin-pta-2022-
2023.cheddarup.com




ENVIRONMENTAL FAIR
Our 2023 Environmental Fair is coming up
on May 6, 2023. Stay tuned for more
information and a link to register to
volunteer. If you are interested in the
joining the Environmental Fair
Committee, please contact Jen Aiken at
jenniferdurkin@hotmail.com.







ONGOING WAYS TO HELP
Harris Teeter 

When you shop at Harris Teeter, let
them know you support Bodkin. Go to
the customer service desk with your VIP
card and have them put Bodkin PTA on
your card. We’ll earn $ every time you
purchase HT brand items!

Box Tops/Coke Rewards 
Box Tops is digital! Please make sure to
download the boxtops4education app
for a super easy way to earn $ for the
PTA. Simply sign up for Bodkin, scan
your store receipts, and you’re done! No
clipping or sending them in to school.
Each time you scan a receipt, Bodkin can
be entered in a drawing to win $500.
Don’t forget to send in those Coke

https://bodkin-pta-2022-2023.cheddarup.com/
https://daddy-daughter-dance-15278.cheddarup.com/




Register here

CommunityCommunity NewsNews      &&    EventsEvents
Library Events

Riviera Beach Library
2/1-2/28 Smithsonian Poster Exhibit: A Place For All People 
All day
A Place for All People: Introducing the National Museum of African
American History and Culture. 

Severna Park Library
2/8 Early Reader Book Club 4:00pm-5:00pm
Children in K-2 can practice their reading skills through group
reading, activities and games based on popular beginner reader
books. Each session will focus on a different series or theme.
Children under age 8 must be accompanied by an adult.

Mountain Road Library
2/14 Valentine's Day Chocolate Bingo 6:30pm-7:30pm
Enjoy playing Bingo with family and friends and win prizes!

Riviera Beach Library
2/18 Lego Create Challenge 11:30am-12:30pm
Test your creative problem solving skills by solving our monthly
challenges. Have the chance to have your finished work displayed
at the Riviera Beach branch! 

Mountain Road Library
2/20 Pokémon Days 3:30pm-4:30pm
Calling all Pokémon trainers! Come to the Mountain Road library
to show off your Pokémon cards and chat with other trainers!
Children under age 8 must be accompanied by an adult.






Tickets: $9.00



10:15am & 12:00pm



Get tickets here.

Tickets: $9.00



10:15am & 12:00pm



Get tickets here.

Harriet Tubman & the 
Underground Railroad



Thursday, February 2, 2023



in the Hammonds Lane Theatre



Grades 3-12

The Cat in the Hat



Tuesday, February 28, 2023



in the Hammonds Lane
Theatre



Grades PK-2

Friday February 24th 
Ninja Night

6:00pm - 8:00pm
5-10 yrs old

 
A FUNtastic way to spend a Friday

night! Challenging obstacles and team
games inspired by the TV show

American Ninja Warrior! Climbing Wall,
Rope Swing, Balancing, Hanging,

Sliding and Jumping!
​

Pizza and drinks will be served.
$40/child and a 10% sibling discount.

Send an email or call us at 
401-544-9002.

Registration required.




Art on stage presents:

Join Girl Scouts
Troop 04278 has just started and is

looking for Daisies (K, 1) and Brownies
(2, 3) to join. For information, contact

Anne Pokrifka at 
 girlscouttroop04278@gmail.com or

412-952-7466

https://www.lakeshorebaseball.org/
https://www.chesapeakearts.org/eventscalendar/arts-on-stage-presents-my-mouth-is-a-volcano-5ygs9-bapxt
https://www.chesapeakearts.org/eventscalendar/arts-on-stage-presents-my-mouth-is-a-volcano-5ygs9-nnpl6
mailto:severnapark@rollypolliesmaryland.com
mailto:girlscouttroop04278@gmail.com


Donations needed
Breakfast foods, cereal, oatmeal, pancakes, poptarts,

Chef Boyardee-Spaghettios, 
Spaghetti & Meatballs, Ravioli

Pickup dates:
2/6 & 2/20 5pm-6pm
2/8 & 2/22 2pm-3pm

2/10 & 2/24 8am-10am

8513 Fort Smallwood Rd. 
Pasadena, MD 21122

AA Co ID required

Pickup is on Tuesdays 
10am-12:30pm or 

5:30pm-7:30pm
AACo ID required.
710 Aquahart Rd.

Glen Burnie, MD 21061

 Register hereRegister here

23-24 Fall Registration
Feb. 13-Current family registration
begins.
Feb. 27-Community registration
begins.

Website 
Contact Director Dawn @

mtcarmelcdc2@gmail.com or 
410-255-2429

Register here

More info here

More info here

https://www.pasadenasoccerclub.com/
https://www.lsaasoftball.com/
https://www.mtcarmelcdc.com/
mailto:mtcarmelcdc2@gmail.com
https://www.lakeshorebaseball.org/
https://www.artsypartsy.net/art-camps
https://www.aacounty.org/departments/recreation-parks/forms-and-publications/summer-camp-guide.pdf




Now Hiring!
4145 Mountain Road
Pasadena, MD 21122

Apply here. 

Now Hiring!
4107 Mountain Road
Pasadena, MD 21122

Apply here.

http://aacounty.org/departments/recreation-parks/jobs/
https://www.dickeys.com/company/work-for-dickeys
https://www.indeed.com/viewjob?jk=de238608df4d975c&tk=1gmm4er5oirnk800&from=serp&vjs=3

